
Quectel Wireless Solutions Co., Ltd. 

 
 

Request for Changing of FCC ID 
 
 
Date: September 20, 2017 
 
 
We, Quectel Wireless Solutions Co., Ltd., hereby apply for changing of FCC ID. The 
new FCC ID we will use is XMR201709BG36.  Here we declare that the products which 
will bear two different FCC IDs are totally the same as each other in every aspect. 
 
The information of the original FCC ID: 
FCC ID: XMR201707BG96 
Model number: BG96 
Applicant: Quectel Wireless Solutions Co., Ltd. 
Address:  7th Floor, Hongye Building, No. 1801 Hongmei Road, Xuhui District, Shanghai, 
China  
Device name:  Quectel BG96 
Date of Grant: 09/12/2017 

 
The information of new FCC ID: 
FCC ID: XMR201709BG36 
Model number: BG36 
Applicant: Quectel Wireless Solutions Co., Ltd. 
Address: 7th Floor, Hongye Building, No. 1801 Hongmei Road, Xuhui District, Shanghai, 
China 
Device name: Quectel BG36 
 
The original test results continue to be representative of and applicable to the equipment 
bearing the changed (new) FCC ID. 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
Regards,  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
SIGNATURE: 

 
[Name]   Johnny Xiang 
[Title] Project Manager 
[Company name] Quectel Wireless Solutions Co., Ltd. 
 


